Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 4:39 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Response to New Material MCQ

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear IPC members

Having reviewed the new material in relation to MCQ Expansion Plans | do not believe these
minor modifications will resolve any of the impacts or issues that | raised previously in my
submission in November 2022. The expansion will still have an enormous unacceptable impact
on the locality around the site and along the main haulage route for 25 years.

| am still strongly opposed to the quarry expansion and the horrendous impact it will have
should the expansion be approved. Please do not destroy our beautiful rural village of
Paterson.

Kind regards
Janet





